
TECHNICAL REVIEW PLAT REQUIREMENTS 
REGULAR PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

November 15, 2017 
 

 
Project: 17PL1118 
 
LAMAR PARK SUBDIVISION SECTION NO. 7, BLK 19, LOT 23R (FINAL – 0.288 ACRES) 
Located north of Carmel Parkway and east of S. Alameda Street. 
 
Applicant: Cynthia Willeford 
Engineer: Voss Engineering 
 
The applicant proposes to plat the property in order to obtain a building permit for an addition 
to an existing house. The submitted plat satisfies the requirements of the Unified 
Development Code and State Law and the Technical Review Committee recommends 
approval. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 






